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From: Natasha Roy <natashad.roy@gmail.com>
Sent: May-05-15 5:55 PM

To: Office of the Legislative Counsel

Subject: Bill 108

I was very disappointed in the decision for the ns films tax credit reduction for I have I am new to the industry
and didn't even have time to be involve in my first speaking role. I feel it was a very unfair and poor decision
and feel you will regret it for it will only hurt nova scotia in the long run.

please fix it.

scincerly, Natasha Roy





